
 

 
 

 50-50 RAFFLE 
 

 

Tuesday, November 24, 2020 
And The Winners Are...  

 
FIRST PLACE:    Ellen         $19,575.00 
Ellen, Ellen’s mother, as well as aunts and cousins, were all educated by the 
Sisters of Charity.  Ellen says, “the Sisters of Charity have always been near 
and dear.” 
  

SECOND PLACE:    The “B Family”   $11,745.00 
Mrs. B was also educated by the Sisters of Charity.  She still keeps in close 
contact with the beloved Sister who taught her Geometry!    
         
THIRD PLACE:   Nancy      $7830.00 
 

Nancy and her husband are longtime supporters and raffle participants.  
Through the years, they have enjoyed attending many Sisters of Charity 
events. 
 

Thanks to Everyone who Supported our Fall 50-50! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WINTER RAFFLE DRAWING  
Thursday, February 25, 2021 




